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We would like to invite our Pre Entrants and their Parents/Carers to our Teddy Bears’ Picnic event on Wednesday the 8th of November 2023. The afternoon will be filled with lots of Teddy Bear related fun, arts and crafts, storytelling and sports. Children are encouraged to bring their favourite Teddy Bear along with them.
Date:   		Wednesday 8th of November 2023
Time:   	1.45pm
Location:   Hillington Primary, Dining Hall
Remember to bring along your favourite teddy bear. 
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